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Brian L , Pasadena,
Wallace . California 91101
Comments:

Please support staff's recommendation to utilize a combination of funding to continue the on-street
dining program through at least June 2021. Since being installed in July, this program has helped
sustain over a dozen restaurants in Playhouse Village resulting in more visible energy, increased
sales taxes, and many retained jobs. With the recent closure of outdoor dining, restaurants will
continue to face difficult times into the new year. Continuing the on-street dining program with
barricade rentals and the hopeful additional funding from the EDA grant will allow us to continue
creating a special, attractive setting on Colorado Boulevard to safely welcome diners back in the

coming weeks and months. Thank you for your continued support of our vital business community.
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